
November 24, 2020 

Hello Highland Park Families, 

Next week on Thursday, December 3rd there is no school for students. The morning will be a professional 

development day for teachers and the afternoon and early evening will be our parent teacher meetings.  

Parent teacher conferences will take place by phone this year and you can schedule your time through 

our online appointment system.  

We will be holding parent teacher phone conferences in 7 minute blocks from 1 pm – 3 pm and 3:30 pm 

– 5:30 pm on December 3rd.     

If you are interested in hearing from your child’s teacher, you can schedule a phone call online: 

Step 1 – Visit Highland Park Website https://hpj.hrce.ca/ 

Step 2: - Click on the Link for Optis  

Step 3: Click on the green button to create new account  

You can also call Kelly Gerrior at our front desk at 902 493 5124 to walk you through the process.  

If you prefer an update by email please email the teacher directly and they will get back to you by 

December 13th. If you need your child’s schedule or help getting into PowerSchool, contact Kelly Gerrior 

at our front desk at 902 493 5124. See teacher email addresses on our website under the Staff Directory 

Link and send the teacher two questions/topics you would like discussed when you email.  

Everyone is very concerned about health and safety at this time. We are doing our best to remain safe 

during this rise in COVID-19 cases by wearing masks, sanitizing hands and doing our part to ensure there 

is no community spread at Highland Park. Please remind your child to bring/wear their own mask, and 

to wear their mask properly. Thank you for having these ongoing conversations.  

The above information will also be posted on our website at: https://hpj.hrce.ca/. Follow us on Twitter 

for pictures and updates of our opening preparations @Hpjhdragons.  

Please reach out if you have any questions or concerns. 
 

Carla Christianson 
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